
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

INVITATION TO RESIDENTS TO SERVE 
ON THE CYPRESS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

The Board of Directors of the Cypress Fire Protection District desires to make an 
appointment of a qualified person to fill a vacancy on the Board. The five-
member Board is the governing body of the district. Its members are elected to 
serve four-year terms of office. The person appointed to fill the vacant board 
member’s position will remain in office until the next general election and must 
stand for election by district voters in the November 3, 2026, election if they wish 
to continue to serve on the board. Any other qualified candidates may also seek 
the office in the November 2026 election. 
 
The Cypress Fire Protection District (CFPD; a local government entity) 
encompasses the areas of unincorporated Carmel, Jack’s Peak/Aguajito and 
Josselyn Canyon/Del Monte Fairways. The district is responsible for providing 
fire protection, fire prevention, and first responder emergency medical services.  
The board meetings are held on the fourth Thursday of each month at 2:00 p.m. 
at the Rio Road fire station, 3775 Rio Road, Carmel, CA. 
 
Candidates must be a resident of the district, a citizen of the United States and a 
registered voter. Letters of interest for the position and resumes will be received 
until 5:00 p.m. on Friday, March 21, 2025, at the district’s office. 
 
For more information, interested individuals may contact the Cypress Fire 
Protection District, Leslie Baek, Secretary of the Board at (831) 333-4621 or stop 
by the district’s office at 2221 Garden Road, Monterey, CA 93940. 
 
 
 

        Jeanne Krener  
       CFPD Board President 
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